
Making Disciples through Prayer, Faith Formation and Service 

September 7, 2025 

Celebration of the Holy Eucharist 

Weekday: Monday through Friday 9:00AM 

Saturday: 8:30AM, 5:00PM 

Sunday: 8:00AM, 10:00AM and 12:00NOON 

Confessions 

Saturday: 4:00-4:45PM in the church or by appointment 

 
St. Margaret of Scotland Parish Center 

81 College Road 
Selden, NY  11784 

(631) 732-3131 
 

Msgr. Robert Batule, Pastor 
x111 

 
Rev. Patrick Abu-Bonsra, Parochial Vicar 

x116 pabubonsra@saintmargaret.com 
 

Deacons 
Deacon Ed Hayes – Retired 

Deacon William Kogler – Retired 
Deacon Biagio Muratore – Retired 

 
Parish Center Office 

Receptionist x0 
 

Adriana Burtoff, Administrative Assistant 
x118 aburtoff@saintmargaret.com 

 
Faith Formation Office 

Jackie Mirenda, Coordinator 
x131 jmirenda@saintmargaret.com 

 
Music Ministry 

Dr. Daniel Crews, Director 
x117 dcrews@saintmargaret.com 

 
Parish Outreach 

x119 outreach@saintmargaret.com 
 

Holy Angels Regional Catholic School 
Jeannine Stewart, Principal 

Patchogue, NY (631) 475-0422 
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Parish Office Hours 
Monday—Thursday 9:00am—1:00pm, 2:00—5:00pm 

Friday 9:00am—1:00pm 
(631) 732-3131 

81 COLLEGE ROAD  SELDEN  NY 11784-2813 

Parish Membership: We welcome all new parishioners! We ask them 
to register at the Parish Center and encourage the use of weekly 
envelopes. If you are moving, please notify the office. 

Marriages: Couples should make arrangements in person at least one 
year in advance for required interview. At least one of the parties must 
live within the parish boundaries or be a registered member of the parish. 
Please call the Parish Center for an appointment. No dates will be set over 
the telephone. 

Baptisms: Ideally, prospective parents should call the Parish Center 
before the expected birth to discuss the arrangements for your baptism. 
The ceremony is held the 1st and 3rd Sunday of each month.  

Faith Formation Office ~ Parish Center:  
Monday—Thursday: 9:00am – 4:00pm. Call for an appointment - x131 

Parish Outreach Ministry ~ Parish Center:  
Tuesday—Thursday: 10:00am – 1:00pm. Call for an appointment - x119 

 

Sacrificial Giving 
Thank you to all who so generously give to the support of our parish. 
You are returning to God what God has so generously given to you.  

  

August 30/31 
 

                                                        Stewardship                           Envelopes 

Collected at Mass $6,968.00……………………152 
Mailed Contributions  $2,163.00…………………… 43 
 

Total Collection $9,131.00 

Time, Talent & Treasure 
Living Stewardship ~ Pillar of Prayer: Create 
a habit of asking God for guidance. Ask the Holy 
Spirit to guide you each day of your life. Ask God 
to give you wisdom so that your paths may be 
made straight… “And thus were the paths of those 
on earth made straight.” 

General Intercession: For the souls of all those 
lost on September 11, 2001. We pray to the Lord... 

Readings for Next Sunday 

The Exaltation of the Holy Cross 

First Reading………………...Nm 21:4b-9 

Second Reading………………Phil 2:6-11 

Gospel…………………………Jn 3:13-17 

Family members: please resubmit names for 
those who are ill. We will list them for four 
weeks, and then remove them unless told 

otherwise. Please note: due to privacy issues, 
we can include names given by the individual 

or a health care proxy only. Thank you. 

Masses for the Week 

Monday, September 8
th

 
Donald Francis 

Tuesday, September 9
th

 
Kenneth Duggan 

Wednesday, September 10
th

 
Filomena Capasso 

Thursday, September 11
th

 
Norman Gottfried 

Friday, September 12
th

 
Kenneth Duggan 

Saturday, September 13
th

 
8:30am 

Kenny Duggan 
5:00pm 

Vincent J. Candura 

Sunday, September 14
th

 
8:00am 

Savona Family 

10:00am 
All St. Margaret’s Parishioners 

12:00pm 
Andrew Carlowicz 

For all our parishioners 
suffering from chronic 
illness, as well as: 

Jim Rojas, Marilyn Vacchio, 
Wendiann & Nicholas 
Alfieri, Laura Durant, Laura 
Positano, Lorraine Vogel, Patricia Wowk, 
Sharon & Ray Klyn, Veronica Sheridan-
Cox, Joseph Laria,  Scott Spencer, 
Christina Muller, James & Catherine 
Reynolds, Valarie & Victor Aurigue, 
Elizabeth Robitaille, Diana Lyons, James 
DeVivo, Lauren Esposito, Steven 
Vacchio, Brooklyn Gonzalez, Melissa 
Kitching, Angela Discepola, Christine 
Rosado, Joseph Benevento, Rosemarie 
Rizzo-Cohen, James Bennett, Katherine 
& Kenneth Kermain, John Sullivan, 
Melissa Rodgers, Richard Martin, Suriah 
Bridglall, Estelle Beauchamp, Charles 
Lloyd, Nicholas DiMonda, Christopher 
D’Costa, Crotieau Family, John 
McGovern, Brahaspatti Leewing 
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As we begin another school year, we trace the contours of some events and occurrences here at Saint 
Margaret for this month and next one. 
 
The Mass Book for 2026 opened just a few days ago. You can remember family members and friends with 
announced Masses. We accept intentions for all the Masses in our schedule. Nevertheless, please limit a 
Mass Intention to one person.   
 
On Monday the 8th, the Church celebrates the Feast of the Nativity of the Blessed Virgin Mary. Come and 
joins us at the 9:00 AM Mass. 
 
A week from today (on the 14th), the Church marks the Feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross. The 
priest will wear red vestments for the occasion, reminding us of the Blood shed by Our Lord in winning our 
salvation. Come, let us worship, we say or sing, liturgically.  
 
The next day, the 15th, the Church observes the Memorial of Our Lady of Sorrows when we recall the 
Virgin-Mother’s love for her dying Son on Calvary. Again, join us at morning Mass. 
 
On Sunday the 21st, the Life Center in Massapequa is holding a gala celebration to raise monies for the 
defense of the unborn. Contact the Life Center to learn more about how you might help mothers bring their 
children to term. 
 
On the last Sunday of September (the 28th), we resume our socials following the 10:00 AM Mass in the 
auditorium (church basement). The Knights of Columbus (Heart of the Island Council) host the occasion. 
All parishioners are invited to attend. 
 
On the first weekend in October (the 4th and 5th), we have the start of the Baby Bottle Campaign which is 
run by the Life Center in Massapequa. That weekend, baby bottles will be distributed to parishioners on 
their way out of church. The baby bottles are returned on the 25th and 26th with your loose change and 
currency in them. Speakers from the Life Center will make brief presentations on the purpose of the 
campaign at all Masses. 
 
On Sunday the 5th, there is a Life Chain or Stand Up for Life on Route 110 in Melville. The event is 
nearly forty years old. And we invite parishioners to participate in this mostly silent, prayerful witness to 
the sacredness of human life in the womb. It starts at 2:00 PM and concludes at 3:30 PM. Participants use 
the east side of Route 110 south of Jericho Turnpike.  
 
The Life Chain or Stand Up for Life is sponsored by the Long Island Coalition for Life every year. Look 
for the name of our parish on the flyer announcing the event this year. 
 
I encourage parishioners to participate on October 5th. I do every year. Bring a family member or friend and 
introduce someone new to the pro-life movement. 
 
I raise the issue of assisted suicide once again. Both houses of the state legislature approved passage of a 
bill allowing this gruesome procedure to be done. The only thing missing is the Governor’s signature. This 
is quite unusual since New York State already has a lousy record of protecting vulnerable life (in utero). 
There is still time however to contact the Governor and advise her not to sign. Please do so and right away 
too. 
 
Back to the liturgical calendar, on the Third Sunday of October (the 19th), we have Mission Sunday. It is a 
reminder that the Church’s mission is always at the forefront of her work, namely, that of proclaiming the 
Gospel to the ends of the earth. We all have roles in that work too. We should know what our own role is 
and then carry it out as assiduously as we can. 
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Let us do the Lord’s work in the time allotted to us here on earth. This is how time becomes 
sanctified.  Putting our hands to the plough and not looking back is how Jesus puts it in the Gospel. 
 
Until the next time. 
 
Msgr. Batule 
Pastor 

Saint Margaret’s 
Spousal Bereavement 

Both individual and group bereavement 
counseling services are available for those 

who are mourning the loss of their husband or 
wife. All confidential sessions are held on a 

weekly basis and participants need not 
be Saint Margaret’s parishioners. 

For more information please contact 
Barbara Gottfried at (631) 698-6053. 

2026 Mass Book 
The Mass Book for 2026 is now open. We encourage 
you to remember deceased relatives and friends at 

the Holy Sacrifice of the Mass. Through the 
Communion of Saints, we are never removed from 
those whom we love. We hope for a reunion with 

them in God’s providence, and praying for 
them now helps to bring that reunion a 

nearer prospect. We request one individual 
be remembered per Mass. Thank you. 

 The Catholic University of America Collection  

Next weekend, the diocese will be taking up the National Collection for The Catholic University of 
America. Catholic University is a national research university with over 5,700 undergraduate and 

graduate students in more than 250 academic programs in the heart of Washington, D.C. By giving 

to the collection, you are supporting both future Catholic leaders, religious and lay, who are being 
formed by an exceptional, Faith-inspired education and the University’s various research and 

training initiatives that support dioceses and parishes in responding to the most pressing needs of 

their faithful. The Catholic Project - an initiative that brings together clergy and laity to address the 

challenges that the Catholic Church faces in the U.S. contributing education, formation, research, 
events, and media, a master’s program in Ecclesial Administration and Management, and a 

credentialing program that prepares recent graduates to serve as campus ministers are a few 
examples how the University is serving the Church and nation. Please give generously. 

Support the collection at: futurecatholicleaders.igivecatholictogether.org. 

Exposition of the 
Blessed Sacrament 

You’re invited to spend some time 
with Jesus. Exposition takes place 
every week. Stop by the church for 

personal adoration and prayers. 

Saturdays 4:00-4:45pm 

Sundays 11:15-11:45am 

First Thursday, October 2nd 3:00-6:00pm 

St. Carlo Acutis & 
St. Pier Giorgio Frassati  

In light of Pope Francis’ death earlier this 
year, Blessed Carlo Acutis’ canonization was 
delayed from April 27, 2025, to September 

7, 2025. He will be the first “millennial” 
saint, the first saint to have lived in the new 
millennium. He and Bl. Pier Giorgio Frassati 

will be canonized by Pope Leo XIV. 
St. Carlo and St. Pier Giorgio, pray for us! 
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Parish Food Pantry Needs 
The parish food pantry is currently out of or 

critically low on several goods: 

We ask that all donations be 
brought to the front door of the 

Parish Center during office hours 
placed in the box in the back of 
the church. Please do not leave 
items by the locked front doors 
of either building. Thank you! 

 All Soups 
 Dinty Moore Stew 
 Boxes of Rice 
 Shelf Stable Milk 
 Oatmeal 
 Cookies 
 Kids Snacks 

 Boxed Mashed Potatoes 
      & Gravy 

 Egg Noodles 
 Shampoo 
 Toothpaste 
 Bathroom Tissue 
 Paper & Plastic Bags 
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St. Margaret’s Ministry of Hope 
If you feel you are being called to minister to those who have 
recently lost a loved one, consider calling the parish center 

for more information on the Ministry of Hope. It is a ministry 
that reaches out to those who have recently 

lost a loved one, conducts a prayer service at 
the funeral home if necessary, and assists the 

priest with the funeral at Saint Margaret’s. 

Hospitality Sundays 
Hospitality Sundays will resume in September. They will take place the last Sunday of each month 

at 11:00am, unless otherwise noted, in the auditorium. They will be sponsored by 
The Heart of the Island Knights of Columbus. Check the bulletin for upcoming dates. 

Our “welcome back” hospitality will take place Sunday, September 28th, at 11:00am. 

Faith Formation Registration 
Registration info has been sent home to Faith Formation families! The letters contain 
all you need to know about registering or re-registering your child for Faith Formation, 
and what the next school year is going to look like. Classes will begin in September. 

 

 First-time registrants will need a copy of each child’s baptismal certificate 
submitted with their registration form. 

 All children need to be enrolled for Faith Formation each year. 
 The deadline has passed—please register your child as soon as possible! 

 

Orientation Days 
Please Note: All orientation gatherings are for parent/child. 

Materials and workbooks will be distributed. 

 Level 1: Monday, September 15th, 5:00pm 
 Level 2: Monday, September 8th, 5:00pm 
 Level 3: Tuesday, September 9th, 5:00pm 
 Level 4: Tuesday, September 9th, 5:00pm 

 Level 5: Tuesday, September 9th, 5:00pm 
 Level 6: Wednesday, September 10th, 6:30pm 
 Level 7: Thursday, September 11th, 6:30pm 

Contact Jackie Mirenda at JMirenda@saintmargaret.com or x131 with any questions. 

Bible Study 
Mark your calendars! Bible Study will resume 

on Wednesday, September 17th. 
It will meet on Wednesdays 

at 10:00am in the parish 
center, led by Deacon 

Ed Hayes. All are welcome. 
Please bring your Bible. 

Twenty Minutes with the Pastor/Director — Sundays at 9:30am 

 September 7 — Level 8 

 September 14 — Levels 6 & 7 

 September 21 — Levels 3, 4, & 5 

 September 28 — Level 8 

 October 5 — Levels 1 & 2 

 October 12 — Levels 6 & 7 

 October 19 — Levels 3, 4, & 5 

 October 26 — Levels 1 & 2 


